
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 30, 2017 
 
 
Travis Bistodeau 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
City of Saint Paul 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220                        
Saint Paul, MN  55101-1806 
 
Mr. Bistodeau: 
 
On October 12th, the Macalester Groveland Community Council (“MGCC”) held a public meeting, at 
which it heard a presentation regarding proposed changes to the ordinance regulating backyard 
chicken-keeping in the City of Saint Paul.  Prior to the meeting, the MGCC received 3 letters of 
comment in favor of the proposed changes.   
   
Following a discussion, the Macalester-Groveland Community Council passed the following 
resolution by a unanimous voice vote:  
 
***The Macalester-Groveland Community Council supports the proposed changes to the 
backyard chicken ordinance as proposed.”  
 
If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
Liz Boyer 
Executive Director 
Macalester-Groveland Community Council 
 
cc (via email): Ward 3, City of Saint Paul 
                            Ward 4, City of Saint Paul 
 
               

651-695-4000 

mgcc@macgrove.org 
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St. Paul, MN 55105 
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